Dear RC21 Members,

the Berlin 2013 conference is approaching and we have two important news:

1) RC21 2015 conference. The board will decide in Berlin upon the 2015 conference and issues a public call for the
venue. If you would like to host the conference, have organizational capacity, funding and an overarching theme, submit
your proposal. Consider that the 2015 conference will have to host also the RC21-IJURR-FURS Summer school, which
implies a quite complex organization (see for this years’ edition: http://www.rc21.org/summerschool2013/index.php).
Please consider also that the next World Congress of Sociology will be in Yokohama (2014), so it will be unlikely that a
location in that part of the hemisphere will be selected. Proposals have to be max 2 page. Longer proposals will not be
considered. You can propose a venue if you are an RC21 member in good standing also with ISA.

2) Board renewal. The board will also partly renew its members. Five new board members can join from August
onwards. If you would like to apply for that position please send us the attached form filled in. Each candidate should be
supported by three RC21 members in good standing also with ISA.

Deadline for both issues is August 20", 2013. Proposals should be sent to:

Yuri.kazepov@uniurb.it and c.colomb@ucl.ac.uk

Thanks and looking forward to meet you in Berlin.

Yuri Kazepov

RC21 President
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